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BALTIMORE  MEMORANDUM

STEPHANIE To:  The Honorable President Members of the Baltimore City Council

RAWLINGS-BLAKE . N
Mayor c/o Nata Austin, ExeCutive Secretary

PAULT. GRAZIANO

Executive Director, HABC From: Paul T

Commussioner, HCD 0, Commlssmner

Date: June 30, 2016

Re:  City Council Bill 16-0674 - Transit and Traffic - No Camper or
Mobile Home Parking on Residential Streets

The Department of Housing and Community Development (HCD) has reviewed
City Council Bill 16-0674, for the purpose of prohibiting extended parking,
standing, or stopping of camping trailers, mobile homes, motor homes, or travel
trailers on residential streets; providing certain exceptions; setting certain
penalties; and generally relating to the parking, standing, and stopping of camping
trailers, mobile homes, motor homes, or travel trailers on City streets.

If enacted, this bill would increase the availability of on-street parking spaces in
neighborhoods by limitingthe amount of time on-street parking spaces can be
occupied by large types of trailers.

The Department of Housing and Community Development respectfully defers to
the Department of Transportation and the Parking Authority on the passage of
City Council Bill 16-0674.
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cc:  Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations
Mr. Colin Tarbert, Deputy Mayor
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